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September 29, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
801 Louisiana
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Major Arthur Inman of the Sunflower Ordnance Works
has written me a letter in which he expresses appreciation
for the work of the Lawrence Sunflower Fire Power Caravan
Committee. He has requested that I pass on to you the plant's
appreciation of your services on the committee. I would
like to add my own thanks to you for your cooperation and
help. The fine spirit in which all members of the committee
attacked the job was the thing which produced the success
of the caravan.

Cordially yours,

riih T, SERPrP
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